
 

 
 
DATE:  June 17, 2020 
  
TO:  Christina Moore, Operations Manager 
 
FROM:  Allison Staton, Sr. M/WBE Specialist 
 
DEPARTMENT:  Guilford Metro 911 
 
SUBJECT:  M/WBE Memo for Equipment Lease Agreement of Radio Consoles       
               

The M/WBE Office reviewed the submitted Equipment Lease Agreement documentation for the 
upgrade of radio consoles for the Guilford Metro 911 Department to determine compliance with 
the Greensboro M/WBE Program Plan.  The current equipment will soon be obsolete and 
replacement is critical to the operations of the GM911 Dispatching Center. Motorola Solutions, 
Inc., is the current regional provider for radio communication equipment.  No other firm may 
provide the equipment due to the current agreement.  

Thank you 

 
AS 
 
 
Cc:  Gwen Carter, M/WBE Coordinator 
        Carol Pyrtle, PSD Contracts Analyst 
 
 
 


